
EASINGWOLD TOWN COUNCIL SOCIAL AND EVENTS COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD AT THE GALTRES CENTRE ON  

MONDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 2018 

 
 
    

Present:  Councillors C. Barnes (Chairman), N. Madden, A. Gledhill, S. Shepherd, G Bingham,  

 Co-opted Member D. Watkins 

 

Clerk: Mrs Jane Bentley 

 

1. Apologies 

Apologies were received from Councillor Tanfield 

 It was resolved to adjourn the meeting to take questions or comments through the Chairman 

from members of the public. There were no members of the public present and no questions 

were asked. 

2. Clerk’s Progress Report (items for information only) 

• Easingwold in Bloom has been judged and the winners notified 

• The sign for the market has been located 

 

Matters arising 

• It was AGREED that Councillor Shepherd would put the market sign up on 

her land. 

3. Winter planting 

The winter planting date of October 23rd was confirmed, and it was RESOLVED that red 

and white flowers of the usual quantity would be placed with Browns.  The supplier will be 

reviewed annually. 

4. Battle’s Over 

An update from the Battle’s Over working party was received. 

5. Youth Forum 

An update was received from Councillor Barnes.  Councillors Gledhill, Johnston-Banks and 

Barnes have completed the training and will be meeting young people on 19th September. The 

group has registered with North Yorkshire Youth who have carried out a Risk Assessment and 

all necessary paperwork and the police have been informed.  

6. Easingwold & District Community Day 

An update was received from Councillor Barnes on the Easingwold & District Community 

Day. 

7. Website 

An update was received from the Clerk. 

8. LGBT 

A proposal was received from Councillor Gledhill to fly the LGBT flag from the flagpole in 

February 2019 to support LGBT history month.  It was AGREED that Councillor Gledhill 

should put a proposal to the full council meeting in October.  

9. Budget 

The financial position at the end of August 2018 was reviewed and no virements were 

considered necessary.  

10. Citizens Advice Bureau 

A request was received from CAB and it was RESOLVED to give them a donation of 

£500.00.  

11. Date of Next Meeting 

To note the next meeting is scheduled for 17th December 2018 at 7.30pm or on the rising of 

the planning committee. 

 

The meeting closed at 8.40pm 

 

 

Signed...................................... 


